
Summer Reading Assignment 

We hope that you have a fantastic summer and are excited about coming to 3rd grade in 

August.  We would like for you to do lots of reading over the summer! 

A summer reading list for students that have completed 2nd grade is attached.  Make sure 

that you bring your written summary with you on the first day of school.  

1. For the summer reading assignment, students will need to choose a book. You may use 

one from the list or choose one on your own. Parents you may find it helpful to use 

Book Wizard on the Scholastic website to find a book that matches your child’s reading 

level to read this summer. You can purchase the book at a store or you can go to the 

public library and check-out the book to read. 

2. Then, students will need to write a paragraph that summarizes the book.  The work may 

be typed or handwritten on loose leaf notebook paper.   

3. All work should show correct grammar, punctuation, and mechanics. 

Other Reminders 

It is very important that students come to school already knowing their basic addition 

and subtraction facts.  By the time school starts, students should be able to add and subtract 

without using their fingers. 

Suggested Summer Reading List for Students Entering 3rd Grade 
 

Levels L-M 
Amelia Bedelia series by Peggy Parish 

Arthur series by Marc Brown 
Cam Jansen series by David A. Adler 

Marvin Redpost series by Louis Sachar 
Junie B. Jones series by Barbara Park 

Judy Moody series by Megan McDonald 
 

Levels N-P 
Black Lagoon Adventures by Mike Thaler 
Amber Brown series by Paula Danziger 

Magic Tree House series by Mary Pope Osbourne 
A to Z Mysteries by Ron Roy 

Magic School Bus series  
Geronimo Stilton series 

Franny K. Stein series by Jim Benton 



Time Warp Trio series by John Sciezka  
Beverly Cleary books (Ramona series, Ralph S. Mouse series) 

 
Levels Q-R 

Judy Blume books (Fudge, Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing) 
Bunnicula series by James Howe 

Little House series by Laura Ingalls Wilder 
E.B. White books (Charlotte’s Web, Stuart Little) 

 
 

We hope you have a wonderful summer and read throughout your break. 
Students are encouraged to read as often as possible. To help you select your 
books, we have included that above list. However, please feel free to choose 

books that are not on the list if they interest you and you are able to read and 
understand them. Parents, please be reminded to preview books for content.  

 


